
From: Leeds, Russell
To: Annmarie Arensberg; April Terry ; Debbie Kennedy; Holly Dean-Osborne; Jazmine Rogers ; Lamont Anderson;

Larry Burks; Lilliana Rivera; Marquetta Atkins; mfonkert@kansasappleseed.org; Monique Garcia; Naquela Pack;
Natalie Zarate; Nina Shaw-Woody ; Pancho Bustos; Pastor C. Richard Kirkendoll; Rhonda Lewis ; Stephen House;
Taben Azad; Tracey Mason; Valerie Leon; Yeni Telles; Yusef Presley

Cc: Daniel East; "Dee Nighswonger [DCF]"; Denise Peters; Forshee, Elora; Gibbs, Nicole; Joseph Sullivan; Peterman,
Kristin; Marie McNeal; Paul Duff; Stonehouse, Steven; Westbrook, Shantel; Wilson, Jennifer C.

Subject: Children’s Alliance of Kansas to develop a training series for caregivers of Cross-Systems Youth
Date: Friday, February 24, 2023 3:57:54 PM

Task Force Members,
 
Below is contact information if task force members wish to provide input in the development of the
cross-systems youth training series…
 
RLL
 

From: Peterman, Kristin <Kristin.Peterman@ks.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 7:22 PM
To: Leeds, Russell <Russell.Leeds@sedgwick.gov>
Cc: Elisa Thompson [DCF] <Elisa.Thompson@ks.gov>; Dee Nighswonger [DCF]
<Dee.Nighswonger@ks.gov>
Subject: (EXTERNAL)Taskforce Information
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Sedgwick County Division of Information and Technology

 
Hi, Rusty-
Hope you are doing well! DCF has partnered with the Children’s Alliance of Kansas to develop a
training series for caregivers of Cross-Systems Youth (youth who are dually involved in the Child in
Need of Care and Juvenile Offender systems). They are seeking feedback from families and
caregivers that have current or past involvement in the systems to better understand the needs of
system-involved families and youth. This endeavor fits with the recommendations of the Taskforce
to have training and supports identified for caregivers. If any Taskforce member is interested in
providing feedback and information to help with developing this training, they are welcome to reach
out to Jennifer Thompson at  jenlthompson@ymail.com. If you feel its appropriate, could you pass
along this information to the Taskforce members?
 
Let me know if you have any questions. Thanks so much!
 
Kristin Peterman, LMSW
Foster Care Administrator
 
Kansas Dept. for Children and Families
Wichita Region
2601 S. Oliver
Wichita, KS 67210
316-337-6397
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